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PROCEEDINGS OF THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
REGULAR  BUDGET  MEETING,  OCTOBER 12,  2011 

 
THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS OF CUSTER COUNTY MET IN REGULAR  SESSION IN 
THE COMMISSIONER’S BOARDROOM.   
 
Commissioner Lynn Attebery called the meeting to order at  8:40 AM and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited 
 
Present:   Lynn Attebery    Chairman     
   Jim Austin    Vice-Chairman  
   Allen Butler    Commissioner   
   Kris Lang     Deputy Clerk to the Board  
 
Also present were:  John Piquette, Finance Officer; Dawna Hobby, Human Resource/Finance Manger; and Nora 
Drenner, Reporter for the Wet Mountain Tribune.  
 
AGENDA:  
Budget Hearings October 11, 12, and 13, 2011.  
 
The following Elected Officials and Department Heads met with the BOCC to review their 2012 Budget 
requests. 

- Dave Trujillo, Dani Walden – Road and Bridge 
- J.D. Henrich - Assessor 

 
The BOCC recessed at 9:35 AM.      The BOCC reconvened at 9:50 AM 
 

- Donna McDonnall – Public Health 
- Linda Brigham – Prevention Coordination 
- Rusty Christensen – Landfill 
- Kaye Rocheleau – Useful Public Service 

 
The BOCC recessed at 11:40 AM.      The BOCC reconvened at 1:30 PM 
 

- Dale Mullen – Airport (also in attendance: Dave Cross,  Bob Giacomelli, Bob Jolley, Monty Lee, 
Cheryl Leonard, Patrick Lynch, Wes Taylor)  

- Bob Weisenbach, Cindy Howard – Tourism 
- Kathy Reis – Philanthropy Days and Cliff’s Commercial District 

 
The following 2012 Budget requests were reviewed: BOCC membership and dues, BOCC travel, Frontier 
Pathways, and Capital Improvement. 
 
The BOCC agreed to schedule a follow-up preliminary budget review session on November 15, 2011 at 10AM. 
 
The meeting concluded at 3:20 PM. 
 
 
 
 
________________________________    ______________________________ 
Debbie Livengood, Clerk and Recorder (Attest)   Lynn Attebery, Chairman 
 


